
Attention 
Dreamers!

If you meet both of these requirements you only have until October 5, 
2017 to apply to renew your DACA. 

If your application is received by USCIS by October 5, 2017 you may be 
eligible to receive your DACA benefits for another two years.

Be careful of immigration legal services scams! Always find qualified 
legal help. Learn more at cliniclegal.org/notario. 

Talk to an immigration 
attorney or DOJ Accredited 
Representative now if you 
are (1) a current DACA 
recipient and (2) your DACA 
benefits expire between 
now and March 5, 2018
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